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Good afternoon, fellow travelers, 

 

I hope you're getting excited about our trip next summer. 

 

Krista tells me we already have a great group of people signed up for this 

birthday celebration and we can say with confidence that this trip is going to 

have some really memorable moments. I am confident you will find it a life-

affirming experience as we behold nature’s beauty in our 49th state and our music comes alive in 

beautiful venues in Seattle. 

 

We still have a few spaces in the choir and on the cruise ship for your singing and non-singing 

friends to join us, so spread the news. After we’ve received word from Princess about performance 

possibilities onboard, and we have finalized venues in Seattle, we will be able to announce final music 

choices. That probably won’t happen until next spring. Then, Krista will send the repertoire list to you 

with links to hear recordings and to order your music. 

 

There is so much to see and experience onboard the Ruby Princess, in the various ports of call and in 

Seattle. We will experience breathtaking beauty, native artwork, warm camaraderie, and decades of 

history in our 49th state. 

 

You will be hearing more details in the months ahead from Krista and me as plans for our programs 

become solidified. I am looking forward to the moment we sing our first phrase together. 

 

Getting excited? I sure am!!!!!! 

 

Happy scales to you, 

 

 

Celebrate 60! Alaska & Joe 

both born in 1959!  

A Message from Joe 
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